

LBSS Endowment Fund ISLMA



P.O.Box 598 Canton, IL 61520 Phone: 309-649-0911 Fax: 309-649-0916 islma@islma.org

> Jane Lenser 1108 Luther Ave. Belvidere, IL 61008

Dear Jane Lenser,

Congratulations!!

We are pleased to inform you that your library, *North Boone High School*, has been selected as one of fifty-five libraries to receive a set of Abraham Lincoln Book award nominees for 2011-2012 from the ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund! More than three hundred fifty libraries applied to receive one of the 190 Reader's Choice awards grants given this year. Your application was successful!

You should expect to receive your books at the address you listed on the application by August 16, 2010. If there is any change to your shipping address or you do not receive the books by August 17th, please notify our corporate office. We request you place the enclosed labels in the books that you receive to show that they were donated to your library by the ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund.

Please remember that this library will not be eligible to apply for this grant again until the Spring of 2013.

We hope that your students will enjoy these books. Please submit your student votes by the February deadline via the online ballot. Thank you for helping us "promote reading in Illinois" by participating in this reading program with the children you serve.

Sincerely,

Leslie Forsman, Chair

ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund Board



Founded in 1887

LBSS Endowment Fund ISLMA



P.O.Box 598 Canton, IL 61520 Phone: 309-649-0911 Fax: 309-649-0916 islma@islma.org

> Jane Lenser 1108 Luther Ave. Belvidere, IL 61008

Dear Jane Lenser,

Congratulations!!

We are pleased to inform you that your library, *North Boone Middle School*, has been selected as one of fifty libraries to receive a set of Rebecca Caudill Book award nominees for 2011-2012 from the ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund! More than three hundred fifty libraries applied to receive one of the 190 Reader's Choice awards grants given this year. Your application was successful!

You should expect to receive your books at the address you listed on the application by August 16, 2010. If there is any change to your shipping address or you do not receive the books by August 17th, please notify our corporate office. We request you place the enclosed labels in the books that you receive to show that they were donated to your library by the ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund.

Please remember that this library will not be eligible to apply for this grant again until the Spring of 2013.

We hope that your students will enjoy these books. Please submit your student votes by the February deadline via the online ballot. Thank you for helping us "promote reading in Illinois" by participating in this reading program with the children you serve.

Sincerely,

Leslie Forsman, Chair

ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund Board



Founded in 1887

LBSS Endowment Fund ISLMA



P.O.Box 598 Canton, IL 61520 Phone: 309-649-0911 Fax: 309-649-0916 islma@islma.org

> Jane Lenser 1108 Luther Ave. Belvidere, IL 61008

Dear Jane Lenser.

Congratulations!!

We are pleased to inform you that your library, Manchester Elementary School, has been selected as one of fifty-five libraries to receive a set of Bluestem Book award nominees for 2011-2012 from the ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund! More than three hundred fifty libraries applied to receive one of the 190 Reader's Choice awards grants given this year. Your application was successful!

You should expect to receive your books at the address you listed on the application by August 16, 2010. If there is any change to your shipping address or you do not receive the books by August 17th, please notify our corporate office. We request you place the enclosed labels in the books that you receive to show that they were donated to your library by the ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund.

Please remember that this library will not be eligible to apply for this grant again until the Spring of 2013.

We hope that your students will enjoy these books. Please submit your student votes by the February deadline via the online ballot. Thank you for helping us "promote reading in Illinois" by participating in this reading program with the children you serve.

Sincerely,

Leslie Forsman, Chair

ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund Board



Founded in 1887

LBSS Endowment Fund ISLMA



P.O.Box 598 Canton, IL 61520 Phone: 309-649-0911 Fax: 309-649-0916 islma@islma.org

> Jane Lenser 1108 Luther Ave. Belvidere, IL 61008

Dear Jane Lenser,

Congratulations!!

We are pleased to inform you that your library, *Poplar Grove Elementary School*, has been selected as one of fifty-five libraries to receive a set of Monarch Book award nominees for 2011-2012 from the ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund! More than three hundred fifty libraries applied to receive one of the 190 Reader's Choice awards grants given this year. Your application was successful!

You should expect to receive your books at the address you listed on the application by August 16, 2010. If there is any change to your shipping address or you do not receive the books by August 17th, please notify our corporate office. We request you place the enclosed labels in the books that you receive to show that they were donated to your library by the ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund.

Please remember that this library will not be eligible to apply for this grant again until the Spring of 2013.

We hope that your students will enjoy these books. Please submit your student votes by the February deadline via the online ballot. Thank you for helping us "promote reading in Illinois" by participating in this reading program with the children you serve.

Sincerely,

Leslie Forsman, Chair

ISLMA/LBSS Endowment Fund Board

Leslie Franco